
Date:  10/06/2022 

Welcome back! 
 
Welcome back after the Half Term break. I hope you enjoyed the Jubilee celebrations and had 
time to spend with family. The children have settled back into school well this week and all the 
staff are excited for the next 7 weeks.  
I am really pleased to be back in school as your Executive Headteacher after only a short time 
away. Interviews for the Head of School position take place in the coming weeks and I will con-
tinue to keep you updated for the next academic year.  
We are currently recruiting for some vacancies within school and will let you know by the end of 
the month which class your child will be in next year.  
Mr Atkinson 
Executive Headteacher  

Diary Dates 

This week you should have received this half term’s diary dates sheet. This provides parents 

with advance notice of things that are happening within school.  

Is your child 2 or 3 years old? 

 We have places in our Nursery for the next academic year. If your child is aged 2 or 3, 

please contact the school office to arrange a tour of our Nursery.    

Parking 

We have been contacted by residents in the surrounding streets about parents inconsiderately 

parking when dropping off or collecting their children. Please can I ask parents to park appropri-

ately or if possible walk to school to collect your child? Residents and the school will forward the 

registration details of parents who park inconsiderately to the police who are also carrying out 

regular patrols.  

Safeguarding 

As we are getting into the warmer weather it is good advice for your child to bring a cap to school 
when it is sunny. Please ensure they have their name written inside.  

Year 1 

Congratulations to Y1 pupils who have carried out their phonics checks this week. Myself and 

the teachers are very proud of you all.  



This term’s attendance 

We are trying really hard to be above 96% for this year for the whole 

school. Well done to RG class  for reaching this target this term. 

Nursery 
 
AM–   89.8%      PM–  86.3% 

RS 
96% 

RG 
96.9% 

1W 
89.4% 

1P 
90.2% 

2C 
88.8% 

2R 
94.5% 

3H 
93.2% 

3S 
89.3% 

4W 
93.5% 

4M 
93.5% 

5A 
91.8% 

5H 
93.7% 

6A 
94.4% 

6M 
95% 

 

 JUNE   

Monday 6th School reopens to pupils at 8.45am 

Monday 6th- Fri 10th Year 1 and Year 2 Phonics check- all Y1 and Y2 must be in school 

Monday 6th – Fri 17th Year 4 Timetable check- all Year 4 must be in school 

Monday 6th to Monday 13th Year 1 to Year 6 STEM  Workshops 

Monday 13th- Friday 17th KCU (Kindness Compassion and Understanding) workshops across school 

Tuesday 14th STEM Parent Workshops after school- a further letter will be sent out 

Friday 17th 
Nursery Superhero Craft Day- Parents invited to attend at 10am and 2pm. Nursery 

children to attend in fancy dress. 

Monday 20th Year 3 and Year 4 Sports Day 

Tuesday 21st Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day 

Wednesday  22nd Nursery Sports Day (Children to wear PE kit) 

Thursday 23rd Year 5 and Year 6 Sports Day 

Friday 24th Reception Sports Day (AM) 


